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Press Release 
 

GREAT THUNDER LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 
 

VICTORIA, BC, September 21, 2017 – Great Thunder Gold Corp. (TSXV: GTG) is pleased to 
announce that it has launched its new website at www.greatthundergold.com. The revamped site 
reflects a fresh look and offers quick and easy access to important information about its Great 
Dane, Chubb and other gold and lithium projects in Quebec and British Columbia. 
 
Company President, Kevin Whelan, said “We are excited to unveil Great Thunder’s new website 
and to concurrently launch our social media presence. For current news and information, investors 
can follow us on Twitter @GreatThunderGLD and Facebook.” 
 
Investors can also keep up with the latest news by e-mail at www.greatthundergold.com/subscribe. 
 
Great Thunder’s website and social media presence was developed by Mr. Alexander Deluce of 
Ingrain Media Group, a full-service agency that helps brands establish their online blueprint and 
identity. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
Signed “Kevin C. Whelan”    
Kevin C. Whelan, President 
Direct line: (250) 474-6640 
 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


